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In 2016, the Lake Region Correctional Facility (LRCF) continued to make progress. On June 11, 

2015 the LRCF received certification of PREA compliance. The report is posted on our website 

at www.lrlec.org. In 2017, we are scheduled to be audited again in June as part of the PREA 

Audit rotation. In 2016 our staff turnover was still an issue, but we have maintained adequate 

staffing levels. We are currently in the process of reviewing our staffing plan. 

There was a 54% decrease in overall PREA allegations from 2015.    

In 2016 the LRLEC was focused on maintaining PREA training to ensure that staff is 

knowledgeable of the PREA standards as well as other trainings to continue gaining experience. 

This year in 2017 we will continue to have regular PREA trainings and refreshers to make sure 

everyone is continuing to learn and expand their knowledge of PREA. We will continue to 

deliver consistent implementation of PREA policy and procedures, as well as related 

documentation. 

 

2017 looks to be a promising year from the experience gained from the previous year. Teamwork 

is key to success not only in PREA, but making sure the facility operates efficiently. We are very 

excited to see what the new year brings us.  
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LRCF PREA Coordinator 
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